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The first 2 weeks of school have been exciting for the students and me.  
We are off to a great beginning and we are starting to fall into our daily 
routine despite the heat and early dismissals.  

We have done quite a bit in the short time frame that we have been in 
school. The students have written a summary of each subject and what 
they have been working on since school started. 

Religion: “Our teacher is Mrs. B. We switch once a day and get together 
with her and do Religion. We have been learning about the Sacraments. 
The sacraments help us be more like Jesus”  By – Ethan K., Riley, and 
Jeremy 

Mandarin: “We are learning the Chinese characters so we can write.  In 
class we played a game and watched a video to help us with our 
characters. Before the start of class, we say the Hail Mary in Chinese. 
We watched a fruit and vegetable video on the smartboard.”  By Alina, 
Jacob, and Chloe 

Science: “In Science we learned that the word Lunar has to do with the 
moon and the word Solar has to do with the sun. We did and experiment 
that the sun and light.  We are currently learning about the sun and the 
solar system.” By Julia, Thomas, Bekkalu 

Math: “In Math class we are learning place value and digit value. We 
learned about decimals and took some notes. We have one minute to 
complete a multiplication drill. We took a pretest for 2 points on our 
next test.”  By Ava B., Michael Guido, Sabrina 

 

 

Social Studies: “We are learning about geography terms and taking 
notes. We read a Scholastic news and learned about volcanoes. We 



started learning about maps and about history.” By Ethan M., Ava C., 
Emily 

Spanish: “In Spanish we learned greetings and expressions. We asked 
each other questions in Spanish. We reviewed things from last year.”  By 
Mia, Alicia, Cole 

“We have learned about the following School Expectations in an assembly 
last Friday: Be safe, Be responsible, Be respectful, Be kind and 
positive, and Be more like Jesus.  

We had a fire drill on Wednesday.  We did a good job because we listened 
to our teacher and she told us where to go.  We followed her directions 
and got out of the building quickly.” By Michael J and Evan K. 

As you can see, our days are full.  Be sure to read Mr. G’s newsletter 
each week to keep informed of other happenings. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or 
concerns. 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Damalas 

 


